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10 June 2025 
 
Dear Families 
 
As we approach the final weeks of the summer term, we would like to inform you of several 
important dates and events: 
 
Upcoming Dates for Your Diary 
 

• Year 7 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 19th June 
Further details on how to book will follow closer to the date 

 

• Professional Development Day – Friday 20th June 
Please note that the school will be closed to students on the day to allow for staff training 
 

• Sports Days – Tuesday 10th July & Thursday 11th July 
We are excited to host our annual Sports Days across two days this year.  Further details 
regarding timings and arrangements will be shared closer to the date 
 

• End of Term – Early Finish on Tuesday 22nd July 
The school term will end at 1.00pm on this day.  Please ensure appropriate arrangements 
are made for your child’s early departure.  Additionally, this will be a non-uniform day for all 
students. 
 

Summer Uniform 
 
Students are permitted to wear tailored shorts as part of their summer uniform.  Wearing blazers 
will be optional during this period.  However, shirts and ties remain a compulsory part of the school 
dress code.  We also encourage all students to bring a water bottle to school each day to stay 
hydrated in the warmer weather. 
 
Preloved School Uniform 
 
We would greatly appreciate any donations of school uniform items for our preloved uniform shop.  
Your contributions will help support other students in our school community.  Any donations can be 
bought to the school office.   
 
Community Event – Stowmarket Carnival 
 
We are delighted to share that FOSH (Friends of Stowmarket High School) will be participating in 
Stowmarket Carnival with their own float on Saturday 19 July.  This is a fantastic opportunity to 
support our school community and we encourage all families to come along and cheer them on! 



 

       

    
  

 
Thank you for you continued support.  If you have any questions regarding the above dates or 
events, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Ms L Hernandez 
Headteacher 
 


